
2018 

Stuff the Bus 

Request for Supplies 

    

    

Please fill out the following information for each child and return to the Vernon County Health 

Department by August 14th, 2018: 

 E-mail: bnigh@vernoncounty.org 

 Mail or drop off at 318 Fairlane Drive, PO BOX 209, Viroqua, WI 54665 

 Call requests in at 608-637-5251 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supplies will be provided to families that meet the income guidelines for the Wisconsin School Free and 

Reduced Lunch Program, on a first come first serve basis.  We will do our best to provide as many 

supplies off your child’s list, but you will have a few days before school starts if any supplies will need to 

be purchased on your own. 

Supplies need to be picked up on August 20th or 21st from 9 am to 3 pm, at the Good Shepherd 
Lutheran Church, 504 So Main Street, Viroqua.  The backpacks will be at the back of the church 
in the basement.   
 
 

Parent’s Name: _______________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ______________________________________________ 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ 

School: _____________________________________________________ 

Grade: _____________________________________________________ 

Gender: ____________________________________________________ 

Child’s preference: _____________________________________________  
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